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Hello All!  

 

This edition is a little in the month but, luckily, I can now safely 

say welcome to Summer. Though, I probably do not need to 

remind everyone it is Summer after the several triple digit days 

we have had...  

 

The June lunch meeting with special guest Jeanine Wilson from 

HR Mentors was amazing! Despite a few minor glitches at 

Warehouse 22, it was great to see several of you in person again 

and mingle. I cannot believe it has been well over a year since we 

last got together for lunch. I look forward to hopefully seeing 

more of you at our next in person lunch meeting in October. (July 

will be virtual only.)  

 

I wanted to give a huge shout out to our 2021 NUHRA 

Scholarship winners and applicants. We had a great group of 

exceptional applicants this year which made the process of 

narrowing down the applicant pool a challenging one. In the end 

we awarded Sofia Muirhead and Selene Rodriguez both with 

scholarship money to help on their educational journey. I applaud 

them for all they are doing for NUHRA and academically at 

WSU. 

 

You will have the opportunity to meet these fine scholarship 

winners at our Annual Golf Tournament, which will be held on 

August 9, 2021, at the Wolf Creek in Eden, UT. We also 

encourage those interested in applying to do so again in the future. 

I would like to thank all our NUHRA sponsors and amazing 

members that make it possible for us to give back.  

 

All the best,  

  

Miles Romney 

2021 NUHRA President  

C: 801-520-2416 

E: nuhrapresident@gmail.com 
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The 2021 NUHRA Golf Tournament will be on Monday, August 9th at Wolf Creek Golf Course in Eden. The 

tournament provides funding for the NUHRA Student Scholarship Fund at Weber State University. 

If interested, please contact Shawn Choate @ schoate@bankofutah.com or 801.388.2462 

We appreciate everyone who has supported us in the past and we look forward to your participation again this year!  

As always, we will have contests for the: Longest Drives, Closest to the Hole, Longest Putt, Hole in One, and more. You 

can always expect GREAT raffle items at our tournament. 

Golfers- $90 ($360 foursome): 18 holes of golf at the beautiful Wolf Creek Resort & entry into the raffle. 

Sponsors – $650 - $1000: Hole sponsor, putting green sponsor, and lunch sponsorships are available 

Each Sponsor package includes a foursome and is a great opportunity to get your company information in front of up to 

144 HR professionals, business owners, and community members! 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact Shawn Choate, NUHRA Golf Chair at 801.388.2462. 

Hopefully by now you’ve heard that NUHRA is moving into a dual membership relationship with SHRM. For 

years we have been a 100% chapter. In fact, we’re part of a 100% state, which means that in Utah, to join a 

SHRM chapter, you first must be a member of SHRM national.  

In the past, you paid for your SHRM membership on the anniversary of the date you joined. Then you paid 

your NUHRA dues each January for a calendar year membership. Now, things will be different. 

Beginning July of 2021, NUHRA and National SHRM are partnering together to bring our members dual 

membership! 

Here is what this means for you: 

• All memberships will be purchased in one transaction through National SHRM at www.shrm.org. 

• You no longer need to worry about maintaining two memberships, as they will be paired together. 

• Your national and local SHRM memberships will have the same expiration dates moving forward. 

• All membership costs will remain the same. 

We understand there are going to be lots of questions, and we are going to work through them. For example, in 

the first year we may need to balance bill or refund people to get their SHRM and NUHRA expiration dates to 

match. We have a plan and will reach out to people as needed. Feel free to ask questions if you have them. 

Thank you for your continued membership and dedication to the HR profession. 

  

Dual Membership                        
 

Continued on page 4 
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Upcoming Events  

June Meeting – submitted for HRCI & SHRM credit 

 
When: June 17 
Time: 11:30 – 1:00 
Where:  Warehouse 22 & Zoom 

Join us as we hear from Jeanine Wilson from HR-

Mentors.com. She will present to us on Growing Your 

Skills from HR Generalist to True HR Business Partner. 

Jeanine Wilson has worked in the Human Resources field 

for 25 years. She has worked in hospitality, finance, 

broadcasting, manufacturing, pharmaceutical, medical 

device, healthcare and utilities industries.  

In addition to her day job as HR Director for Western 

Electricity Coordinating Council, Jeanine has also been a 

successful HR consultant as the owner of Corporate Talent 

Advisors, a full service HR consulting, training, and 

recruiting company, and recently began a new company in 

partnership with Brad Winn, named HR-Mentors.com. 

Jeanine has a Bachelor’s Degree in Human & 

Organizational Development from Westminster College, a 

Masters in Human Resources from Utah State University, 

and she has achieved a SPHR certification from Human 

Resources Certification Institute (HRCI) and S-CP from 

the Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM). 

Please RSVP before noon on June 14. 

 

NUHRA 2021 Calendar 

June 17 

Meeting 
Warehouse 22 & Zoom 
11:30 – 1:00 

July 15 

Meeting 
Warehouse 22 & Zoom 
11:30 – 1:00 

August 9 

Golf Tournament 
Wolf Creek Resort 
 

        

 

  

see calendar items in detail: 

www.nuhra.org 

     

July Meeting – submitted for HRCI & SHRM credit 

 
When: July 15 
Time: 11:30 – 1:00 
Where:  Warehouse 22 & Zoom 

 

Join us as we hear from Sterling Barker, VP of HR and 

Admin Services for Utah housing Corp. 

 

Please RSVP before noon on July 12. 

 

 

Golf Tournament  
 
When: August 9 
Where:  
Wolf Creek Golf Course 

3900 N Wolf Creek Dr.  

Eden, UT 84310-9734 

 

Visit our website for more information. 

https://nuhra.shrm.org/events/2021/08/golf-tournament 

 

The 2021 NUHRA Golf Tournament will be on Monday, 

August 9th at Wolf Creek Golf Course in Eden. The 

tournament provides funding for the NUHRA Student 

Scholarship Fund at Weber State University. 

If interested, please contact Shawn Choate 

at schoate@bankofutah.com or 801.388.2462 

We appreciate everyone who has supported us in the past 

and we look forward to your participation again this 

year!  

 


